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The addition of the term Pre-Curser will have a negative affect on licensed owners. The fact that 
it is described as ANY object, device, substance, material or document means there are no 
limitations to the interpretations. Will a plumber be detained for having a Galvanised pipe in his 
work shop? Will a collector of blueprints have his computer confiscated for having a historical 
schematic diagram of an Owen gun? Will an amateur competitor be detained for having 
equipment to make ammunition? Will an owner of a 3D printer lose his license for making 
plastic magazine base plates? Will the owners of tools such as a lathe be detained for having the 
tools to manufacture a fire arm? This legislation has far too many variables that put pressure on 
Licensed owners, without offering any deterrents to the real criminals, as criminals will not 
follow these laws anyway. 
 


